
 

Bulletin 4 
 

Date: 17th January 2025 
Time: 15:30 

Document No: 4 

From:   Suze Rogers, Clerk of the Course 
To:   All Competitors/Crew Members 
   All Officials 
Number of pages: 1 

 
 

SS 3, 4, 5 & 6 
 
For safety reasons, approximately halfway between Junctions 2 & 3, we 
have added the following signage on the right-hand side:  
 
Chicane Board, II, and I before the Chicane Board, which is at the point of 
entry. 
 
 
This is because the chicane is located after the brow of the hill and is 
unsighted. 
 
No other chicanes have these boards. 


